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The following investigation was conducted by
SA JOHN LESTER QUIGLEY at New Orleans, Louisiana, on
December 3, 186G3:

» Major PRESLEY J. TROSCLAIR, JR., Commander,
Intelligence Unit, New Orleans Police Departmont, advised
that he was familiar with the Cuban Student Directorate
and its director, CARLOS BRINGUIER; however, he had no
information regarding PHILLIP GERACI. He stated further
hig files did not roflect any information with respect

to anyone being stopped and told they could not sell
bonds for the Cuban Student Diroctorate without a permit.

Mr. HENRY A. DIEBOLD, Tax Administrator, Bureau
of Thasury, City of Now Orleans, City Hall, informed
that his department normally handles the granting of
permits in connection with parades and solicitation of
handbills and products in the city of New Orleans; however,
occasionally persons come to his office to obtain pormits
to solicit funds or make complaints with reforence to
individuals soliciting without a permit. Mr. DIEBOLD
said that his files did not reflect any information with
respect to anyone boing stopped from soliciting funds
for the Cuban Student Directorato in New Orlcans. Illo
further said tho names of CARLOS BRINGUIER and PHILLIP
GERACI did not appear in his files.

Mr. DIEBOLD stated if such a complaint had
been received in his department he would have known about

it.



